

NEWSLETTER

www.trianglesudbury.ca



APRIL FAMILY ENGAGEMENT EVENTS! GROWING TOGETHER FOR EARTH DAY

This April, Magic Triangle is **celebrating Earth Day** with activities that bring families together while encouraging eco-friendly habits and meaningful reflection.

All sites are invited to join our "3 **Actions for Earth**" Challenge from **April 22–25**. Families can complete three simple actions—like recycling, walking instead of driving, or planting something—and send in photos to be entered into a prize draw!

In-person celebrations will also take place on Tuesday, April 22 at St-Etienne, St-Joseph (Sudbury), and Ste-Thérèse sites from 7:00-9:00 AM, featuring:

- r Pot decorating
- Recycling Heroes photo booth
- "What Are We Growing Together?" reflection wall
- Earth Day parfaits for breakfast

These activities help children learn about the environment, build community, and enjoy quality time with their families.

We hope to see you there as we grow together—for a greener tomorrow! 🗲

APRIL SHOWERS BRING MORE THAN MAY FLOWERS—THEY SPARK CURIOSITY, OBSERVATION, AND IMAGINATION IN OUR LITTLE LEARNERS!

TESTIMONIAL

My husband Noel and I have 4 girls and they all go to daycare at St-Joseph, Sudbury. The first two attend the daycare before and after school and the other 2 girls attend full day, Monday to Friday.

Our first daughter Danielle, started the daycare at the end of 2016 when I returned to work after my mat leave. It was easy for Danielle to adapt to the daycare since the staff were really amazing. When we had other children, it was easy for them to get a spot there too.

Each day, when I drop off our kids to daycare, I feel happy, simply because I know they



are in good hands, in a safe environment and above all, consider St-Joseph, Sudbury daycare as their second home.

When I go pick them up, they are all smiling, playing with other kids and sometimes in the summer, they ask me if I can give them extra minutes to play with the other kids.

Every morning when we are getting ready to go to the daycare, my kids are excited to attend. They always tell me what good care they receive from the staff. That really melts my heart and I really appreciate it.

I know I don't often tell you all how great you are, but from deep down in my heart, I really appreciate what your do for our kids. May almighty God guide, protect and bless you abundantly.

I think Magic Triangle is amazing with good dedicated staff and above all, provides good care to the kids.

Wakana Family

SPRING IS HERE...KIND OF

As we ease into the changing season, the weather can be a bit unpredictable—sunny one moment, snow flurries the next, and plenty of puddles in between! With all the outdoor play and seasonal messiness, we kindly remind families to pack extra clothing for your little ones.

Please include:

- Extra socks and mittens
- A change of clothes (tops, bottoms, underwear)
- Waterproof boots (if possible)

Having these items on hand helps us keep your child warm, dry, and comfy throughout the day—no matter what Mother Nature throws our way.

Thank you for helping us make every day a great one for your little adventurers!

STORYTIME

A Potatoe on a Bike is a silly, sweet, and surprisingly thoughtful read. This fun and quirky picture book that asks questions like

"Can a potato ride a bike?" and "Can a banana go to school?"— reminds us that even the most unexpected things are possible! With bold illustrations



and gentle humour, this book encourages imagination, open-mindedness, and joyful reading with your little ones.

Book suggestion by: Roxanne Brosseau RECE

WE'RE HIRING - JOIN OUR TEAM!

Did you know that Magic Triangle employees receive **priority access** to childcare spaces and **50% off childcare fees**? It's just one of the ways we support our incredible team—both at work and at home.

Interested in joining us?

Email: careers@trianglesudbury.ca

M! ST. PATRICK'S DAY MAGIC

Our St. Patrick's Day-themed gatherings at St. Anne, Levack, and St-Denis were a heartwarming success! Families joined us for a morning filled with connection, creativity, and celebration.

Thank you to everyone who participated and helped make the event so meaningful. We loved seeing the joy shared between children, families, and educators—and we can't wait to do it again!





